
 

Welcome to the 22-23 school year! My name is Sarah Wetherington and I am the new 

STEM teacher here at New Georgia Elementary. I will be ½ time this year which means 

more STEM for all students! I am so excited to provide your children with hands-on, 

engaging activities that go along with STEM which help to boost their engineering 

abilities.  

  

Below I’ve listed a few items I’d love to receive by grade level. You do not have to follow 

this list; if there’s something you already have on a different grade level than your child, 

that’s ok! Any donation is greatly appreciated and can be dropped off at the office, given 

to the classroom teachers, or brought directly to my room. (please label STEM 

Wetherington). Thank you in advance! I am looking forward to a great school year.  

  

Thank you for your support,  

Sarah Wetherington 

STEM Teacher  

swetherington@paulding.k12.ga.us 

 

 

  

Kindergarten – googly eyes (any size) AND/OR batteries (AAA, AA, C) 
 1st Grade – tape (duct, masking, or scotch) AND/OR balloons 

 2nd Grade – Sharpies/Expos AND/OR cups (Styrofoam, plastic, dixie) 
 3rd Grade – cardstock paper (any color) AND/OR straws (any kind) 
 4th Grade – clothespins AND/OR wipes 

 5th grade – craft/popsicle sticks (any size) AND/OR markers 

____________________________________  
Additional wish-list items:  

• Magnets, play dough, Hot wheels cars, Marbles 
• Plates (paper, styrofoam, plastic) 
• Any building toy/technology you’d like to donate, I do not mind if they are used! 

(zoobs, legos, racetracks, hexbugs, old iphones/ipads with chargers, 
viewmasters, tripods, blocks, dominoes, wooden blocks, etc)  
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